
Matthew Moore
First of all, I would like to express my gratitude for everyone working on this. 

Personally, I would like to see this site transformed into a public space for leisure and learning. The
site has significant history and ought to teach a lesson while bringing some relief that we ultimately
did as good as we could. 

Regarding the cost and benefit of the extent of restoration. I believe we should take a scientific
approach to the restoration with adequate safety factors in place to prevent a future unhealthy
outcome. And where financing is always an issue, I believe the process should be as transparent as
possible and allow the primary stakeholders a chance to weigh the risks and have the opportunity to
take the restoration efforts further than recommended. For example, additional funding may come
from interest groups - especially those whose industries rely on salmon populations. 


